Reception Newsletter



Friday 18th January 2019

This Week In Reception

His week in Reception the children have been busy making planets using wax crayons and water wash. They have also been creating rockets out of numicon and taken part in a space themed treasure hunt. We have been busy making a cosy new book corner called the Cave of wonders, and new space station as our role play area. The children have learnt more about Neil Armstrong and watched the moon landing.

P.E Kits

Some children have still not returned their P.E. kits to school. It is essential that the children have their P.E kits in school for health and safety reasons. Please return them by this this Monday. Thank you. Miss Cronin

A Message From

Miss Cronin

Well Done to Mylow and George who have won the Curriculum &

Value certificates for this week.

Book Bags

Please return book bags daily as there may be letters to go in them or

invitations. We aim to change reading books twice a week.

Snacks

Fruit is continuing to be supplied free of charge by the school. If you wish to pay for toast and milk, please do so on ParentPay. Thank you. Miss Cronin

Home Work

Please continue to read with your child at least 3 times a week as well as signing in the book. Also, continue to practise the words in the blue spelling book as we are trying to push reading within the Reception class now.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Miss Cronin

Targets

Please have a look at the **Reception Targets that have** been posted on the school website!

Diary Dates

Monday 21st at 9:15am Please join us for the children's Bible presentation with Rev. Peter Monday 28th January 3:30pm PTA meeting

Resources

If you have any 2 litre plastic drink bottles (Cola/lemonade) or any boxes that we could use for junk modelling, we would be grateful to you for bringing them into school as we want to make rockets.

Thank you. Miss Cronin